
 

 

Integration of sustainability risk considerations in the Lantern remuneration policy 

 

Introduction 

In accordance with Regulation (EU) 2019/2088, this statement provides information as to how the 

remuneration policy for Lantern Structured Asset Management Limited ("Lantern") currently 

considers sustainability risk considerations in its remuneration process. 

 

The statement is provided in relation to the following entities: 

 

 LSAM SF 3 plc 

 UBS (Irl) Fund Solutions Plc  

 LSAM SF 4 plc 

 Nineteen77 Global Multi-Strategy Alpha (EU) Limited 

 

Lantern considers and monitors the ongoing sustainability-related regulatory change and confirms 

that at present it does not integrate sustainability risks in its investment decision-making process. 

 

Due to the nature of the investment objective and policy of the products under management at 

Lantern (such products do not consider sustainability factors as a core part of their investment 

strategy), Lantern does not at this time consider the adverse impacts of its investment decisions on 

sustainability factors. Should the investment strategy of the products under management at Lantern 

in future change so as to consider sustainability factors as a core part of their investment strategy, at 

that point Lantern will then move to adopt a policy to consider the adverse impacts of its investment 

decisions on sustainability factors.  

 

 

 


